
       Thessaloniki, 30/04/2022 

 

English Editing Certificate 

 With regards to the Journal’s requirement for a “Non-Native Speakers of 

English Editing Certificate”, we declare that a native English speaker (Charles J 

Ferro) was included among authors and that he contributed in manuscript's drafting 

and had the supervision of text editing for English Language. 

 

On behalf of all authors,  

 

Pantelis A Sarafidis, MD, MSc, PhD,  

Associate Professor of Nephrology, Department of Nephrology, Hippokration 

Hospital, Aristotle University of Thessaloniki, Konstantinoupoleos 49, GR54642, 

Thessaloniki, Greece. Tel/Fax: +30 2313 312930. E-mail: psarafidis11@yahoo.gr 

 


